
17th July 2020 

 

Dear Year 2, 

 

We hope that you are all well and have had a good week.  

 

It’s hard to believe that today is the last day of our school year and, before 

we set off to enjoy our summer holiday, Mrs Hounsell and I just want to say 

‘Thank You’ to you all.  

 

 We have loved teaching you. We are so proud 

of you and have missed you so much. Thank 

you for making us smile. Thank you for making 

us laugh. Thank you for working so hard. But 

most of all, thank you for being such 

remarkable children and making every day so 

special. 

 

One of the wonderful things about being a 

teacher is that we get to spend our days with 

incredible young people like YOU! Every day 

we see your kindness, your compassion and 

your love for the world around us. We know 

that because of children like YOU, the future is 

filled with hope and brightness. We are SO 

thankful to have spent this past school year 

with you.  

 

Even though we have not been able to see so many of you face to face in 

recent months, you have always been in our hearts, our thoughts and our 

prayers. We have loved hearing from you and seeing the photos of all the 

things you have been doing in lockdown. You have lightened our hearts on 

the dark days and kept us going when things have felt too hard. We feel so 

blessed to have  been your teachers and we can’t wait to see you again in 

school in September.  

 

We hope that you have a brilliant summer. Enjoy the sunshine, have fun with 

your families and stay safe.  

   

With love, 

 

Mrs Riley & Mrs Hounsell 
xxxxxx 


